
Commission Briefing 07/05/18 @ 9:30 AM 

Attendees: Bob Cirtin, Harold Bengsch, Lincoln Hough, Chris Coulter, Tina Phillips, Cindy Stein, 

Kevin Barnes and Megan Applegate. 

Kevin Banes Director of Resource Management updated the Commission that the Car Shade 

Factory building demo will take place tomorrow 07/06/18. General Ops building is still being 

worked on to make it come under budget. End of July is the estimated time to have the bid 

come out. Mr. Barnes informed Commission that there will be a walk thru of the Wrights Auto 

property on Wednesday July 11 and that the Commission is invited to view the building.  

Chris Coulter County Administrator informed the commission of a meeting with Clay Goddard, 

Erica Little with the health department and a senior animal control officer about changes to the 

nuisance dog section that may need some changes. Coulter went on to explain that he will be 

getting in contact with Major Phil Corcoran from the Sheriff’s office to discuss changes that need 

to be made.  

Meeting adjourned.  

 


